June 18, 1943

The Bryant Service Club.
Dear friends:

This is to acknowledge your gift package which I thank
you very much for.

I have been out of Bryant since around 1927 and I find
it rather hard to compose a letter to some one I don't know, but I
want you to know I appreciate your gifts and think you are doing a

wonderful job. i

Yours in the service,

Rt Foiteha L
Tech/Sgt. dobert Pritohard
£ Orficera' Club
Keesler Fiedd, Miss,



